
September 9, 2015

Director Christopher Herrick
Vermont DEMHS
45 State Drive
Waterbury, VT 05671-1300

Dear Director Herrick:

I would like to congratulate you on your stunning accomplishment of passing 2,000 points in your 
basketball career. Not only have you joined an elite group that includes only six other young Vermont 
men, but you’ve done so in the manner of a true sportsman. You clearly respect the team nature of 
basketball, and your willingness to pass the ball rather than go for the shot only makes your achievement 
that much more impressive. You don’t seek out glory; that, in my mind, is one of the signs of a true 
leader.

I commend you on all of your hard work and dedication, and I wish you all the best in college and in your 
future! I am just one of many people who can’t wait to see what you do next.

Best regards,

Phil Scot


